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EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS
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LINDA LINGLE

GOVERNOR

December 27, 2005

The Honorable Robert Bunda, President
and Members of the Senate

Twenty Third State Legislature

State Capitol, Room 003

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Mr. President and Members of the Senate:

For your information and consideration, | am transmitting herewith thirty
(30) copies of the Hawaii State Public Library System’s Annual Report for fiscal
year ending June 30, 2005. The reports are prepared by the Hawaii State Public
Library System, Department of Education, pursuant to Act 129, SLH 1989
(Library Fines and Lost Books) and Act 327, SLH 1993 (Library Fee for
Enhanced Services) as amended by Act 45, SLH 1999.

Sincerely,

LINDA LINGL%

Enclosures



